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Sayers, Margery

From: Lori Lilly <llilly@howardecoworks.org>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:02 AM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Support for CB61

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Good morning Councilmembers,

I am scheduled to testify this evening but am not sure that I will be able to make it. I would like to testify in favor of

CB61 to amend PlanHoward 2030 to include The Ellicott City Watershed Master Plan. I served on the Master Planning

Committee from 2019-2020 as well as participated in many of the public meetings and opportunities for stakeholder

involvement throughout the years of developing the document. I am confident that the process was clear and

transparent and that the Master Plan contains a comprehensive vision and approach for Ellicott City. The details

provided for the streetscapes, integration with the hydrologic and hydraulic modeling for flood mitigation, and emphasis

on community character and identity are fundamental aspects of the plan that will provide a clear framework into the

future. Incorporation of the Master Plan into the General Plan is essential to ensure that the plan is followed and

monitored as well as for accountability to the public and stakeholders. Thank you for all that you do to help keep the

residents and business in Ellicott City safe. I am hopeful that Ellicott City can be a model of resiliency and that the

community and government can continue to take positive steps toward that end.

Sincerely,

Lori Lilly
1124 Taylor Park Rd.
Sykesville,MD 210784

Lori Lilly, CEP, CBLP
Executive Director, Howard EcoWorks

443-518-7666 (o)

443-936-8805 (c)
Check out the new EcoWorks promotional video! https://youtu.be/brN QSVAflA
http://www.howardecoworks.org/



Sayers, Margery

From: Woodruff, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Woodruff@ssa.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 8:40 AM

To: CouncilMail
Cc: Bolinger, Kate; Gowan, Amy

Subject: Support for the Proposed EC Master Plan- CB61 -2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Councilpersons-

I would like to express my support for the Ellicott City Master Plan as proposed in tonight's hearing. The plan has been a

labor of love for a significant number of community stakeholders over a number of years. This document will inform

future decisions regarding design choices as the Safe and Sound plan in implemented. The plan protects the historic

charm of the town while at the same time creating a cohesive look and feel to the residential and business areas. The

plan supports new branding, defined entrances to the area, cohesive streetscapes, better wayfinding, and more

significant incorporation of the river as a feature of the town.

There have been a significant number of community outreach events and ample comment periods. It is essential that

this plan be approved to allow for the fastest possible implementation of the Safe and Sound plan and to ensure the

historic character of the town is protected. The plan isa north star for us to follow as we move towards creating a safer

and more resilient town.

Thanks,

Beth Woodruff
District 1
EllicottCity, MD



Sayers, Mlargery

From: Matthew H. Fleming <matthew.hitchcock.fleming@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:33 PM

To: CouncilMail; Walsh, Elizabeth
Cc: Dvorak, Nicole; Ball, Calvin; Gowan, Amy; Hernandez, Shaina

Subject: Support for Council Bill 61-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Council Chair Jung, Vice Chair Walsh, and Councilmembers Jones, Rigby, and Yungmann,

My name is Matt Fleming. I've been an EllicottCity resident since 2006. I've also been a member of the board of the

Ellicott City Partnership since 2016 (indeed, I am its immediate past president-though I'm writing in my capacity as a

resident). I want to congratulate County Executive Dr. Calvin Ball and the Howard County Government, County Council,

and design team for a truly excellent Ellicott City Watershed Master Plan. I strongly support the plan, and am very

excited to see it implemented. Accordingly, I am writing to strongly encourage passage of Council Bill 61-2020 ("AN ACT
amending PlanHoward 2030, the general plan for Howard County, to include The Ellicott City Watershed Master Plan").

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Matthew H. Fleming, Ph.D.



HOWARD COUNTY COUNCIL
AFFIDAVIT OF AUTHORIZATION

TO TESTIFY ON BEHALF OF AN ORGANIZATION

I, _/"vi i icii lua i mi _, have been duly authorized by
(name of individual)

Visit Howard County _^ ^^. ^^ ^ ^
(name of nonprofit organization or government board, commission, or task force)

CB61-2020
County Council regarding __ to express the organization's

(bill or resolution number)

support for ^opposition to / request to amend this legislation.
(Please circle one.)

Printed Name: AmaTlda Hof

Signature:
VZ^o^CJla.

-•

Date: 11/14/2020

Organization: visjt Howard county

8267 Main Street, Ellicott City, 21043
Organization Address:

8267 Main Street, Ellicott City, 21043

Number of Members:

Barbara Nicklas
Name of Chair/President:

This form can 2?e submi.tted electronically via email to

councilmaiKaLhowardcoitHtynul.govno later than 2 hours prior to the start of the

Public Hearing.



Sayers, Margery

From: kathyYounkin <kyounkin@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 12:31 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Affidavit of Authorization - for Nov 16

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

I am submitting the Authorization form for Testimony on Nov 16 2020.

KathyYounkin
Patapsco Heritage Greenway

ttUln.^m Sl 11 •i*'.",l;'i\
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Sayers, Margery

From: Ed Lilley <ecrfpres@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:58 AM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Regarding CB61-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Regarding CB61-2020

I am writing to express my support for the Ellicott City Watershed Master Plan.

Much time and effort has gone into this with widespread input from professionals,
residents and business owners.

It is a "timed", flexible plan designed to address some immediate needs and other long
term efforts over the next 20 years.

The Plan is a guide to the evolving future of the Historic District and can serve as an
important aid in that process.

W. Edward Lilley
410-303-2959


